SDMC - December 4, 2020.
Old notes: budget, COP, instructional direction for Spring.

New Notes:
· Budget update – positions will be closed due to final budget; all outstanding monies have been paid to ensure the campus has enough money for the remainder of the year; we may have to look at the budget to plan for summer school and next year materials and supplies.
· COP – as previously stated we had an amazing COP.  Now we must tighten up instruction and add more rigor to the lesson.  This will be worked throughout various PDs and PLCs.
· Instruction Expectations – DLA is upon us and we must stay focused and teach to the level of rigor and to the TEKS in order to be successful.
· Winter Program – we have 2 programs: one is in the afternoon at 1:30 for parents and one will be at 8:30 for the campus to view.  Preparation is still occurring and the ancillary team will assist. 
· Holiday initiative – we will hold the holiday party 12/20/20 for the entire staff
· Holiday packets – all teachers must have holiday packets so our students don’t regress.  They are all due to Mr. Gittens by 2/16/20.
· Spring Planning – there will be a planning session specifically for 3rd-5th after looking at the DLA so we can scope out what it will take for us to be successful.  




